
 
 

 

 

 

Dear All,  

 

 

As you may have anticipated, it is with regret that we must cancel our Year 5 

camp to Porthpean.  

 

Whilst we are not yet certain when we will be able to reopen the school, we 

hope to be able to offer the children some kind of adventurous alternative 

when we do return. The children will also be able to access an exciting 

residential opportunity when they are in Year 6.  

 

Our office team are currently working hard to process refunds of all payments 

made to date relating to this trip. Please do not take any action at your end 

yet as this can complicate the process. We anticipate that these refunds 

should be with you by the end of next week.  

 

If you do have any questions or concerns, please do not hesitate to get in 

touch: head@penpol.cornwall.sch.uk. 

 

Many thanks for your continued support.  

 

Best wishes,  

 

Chris Chislett 

Headteacher  
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